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Timolyn Henry 

From: Fatool, Vicki D/icki.Fatool@BellSouth.COM] 

Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: 

Importance: High 

Attachments: 050257-T.pdf 

Friday, June 03,2005 4:41 PM 

050257-TL BellSouth's Letter to Mr. Hope regarding extension of time to response to Miami-Dade Cty.'s 
Motion to Dismiss 

A. Vicki Fatool 
Legal Secretary to Nancy B. White 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street 
Suite 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
(305) 347-5560 
Vicki. fa too . I@ke!.!s 0 uth.~.om 

B. Docket No. 050257-TL 

Complaint by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc., Regarding the Operation of a 
Telecommunications Company by Miami-Dade County in Violation of Florida Statutes 
and Commission Rules 

C. BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
on behalf of Nancy B. White 

D. 1 page total (includes letter) 

E. BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.'s Letter to David Hope regarding extension of time to 
respond to Miami Dade County's Motion to Dismiss 

.pdf 
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The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential, 
proprietary, and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in 
reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, 
please contact the sender and delete the material from all computers. 117 
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Legal Department 
Nancy B. White 
General Counsel - Florida 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street 
Room 400 
Tallahassee. Florida 32301 
(305) 347-5558 

June 3,2005 

Via Electronic Mail and First Class U. S. Mail 

David Stephen Hope, Esq. 
Assistant County Attorney 
Miami-Dade County Attorney’s Office 
Miami International Airport 
Terminal Building 
Concourse A, 4* Floor 
Miami, FL 33122 

Re: Docket No. 050257-TL 
Complaint by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc., Regarding the 
Operation of a Telecommunications Company by Miami-Dade County 
in Violation of Florida Statutes and Commission Rules 

Dear Mr. Hope: 

This letter is written to confirm your conversation this afternoon with 
Sharon Liebman of my office agreeing to an extension of June 20,2005 in which 
to respond to Miami-Dade County’s Motion to Dismiss in the captioned docket. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Blanca S. Bayo, Director - FPSC 
Adam Teitzman, Staff Counsel - FPSC 
Marshall M. Criser I l l  
R. Douglas Lackey 


